Room KKk January Newsletter 2025

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! We had a busy end to 2024. We would like to thank all the parents who attended our
holidav show in December. The children did a fantastic job singing all their holiday songs. They
worked really hard, and they were excited to preform for their families.

From the bottom of our hearts. we would like to thank all our Room Kk families for their kindness and
generosity not only during the holiday season, but all year long.

We are now preparing for 2023! During the month of January, we will continue our Phonics and
Reading and Language Arts unit with the letters L1, Ii, and Tt. We will also continue fun activities such
as mystery bags and practicing tracing and writing our letters. The Mystery bags area always a good
time and the children really look forward to guessing each item.

In December. the children did a great job learning and recognizing numbers 11-13. This month, we will
learn to recognize and write numbers 14-16 as well as review numbers 11-15.

We loved learning about matter in science. We learned about solids, liquids and gases. This month, we
will learn about natural resources. We will learn what natural resources are and how to save water and
electricity.

The children have been enjoying using different art supplies to create different things with Ms. Melissa
and Mr. Jacob. We love seeing all the creative work they have done!

A few reminders:
e Please have your child write his/her name on all homework assignments.
e We will start our curriculum for the new year on Monday, January 6th.
e We will also be closed Monday, January 20th for Teacher In-Service Day.
e “Summer 2025 and School Year 2025-2026 Registration is right around the corner. More
information will be coming home soon.

Happy New Year!

Room Kk Teachers




